
 
 
 
 

TAKE NOTICE that on December 18, 2024, pursuant to By-law No. 56 of 2017, the Sale & 
Disposition of Land Policy, the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of North Middlesex 
declared the following lands surplus to the needs of the Municipality: 

• Part 1 and 2 on Plan of Survey prepared by Archibald, Gray and McKay Ltd., dated December 4, 
2024 (being formerly part of Prince William Street; more specifically defined as part of the original 
road allowance between Lots 25/26, Concession 2.  

AND THAT a visual representation of the subject lands is available on the municipal website. 

 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION relating to the disposition is available by contacting Carolyn Tripp, CAO, 
North Middlesex, 229 Parkhill Main Street, Ontario, N0M 2K0, 519-294-6244 Ext 3233 
or carolynt@northmiddlesex.on.ca 

 
Please be advised that any person wishing to submit further written comments or objections on the 
proposed disposition should contact Carolyn Tripp, CAO prior to January 8, 2025 providing their name 
and address and details of comment or objection. 

 
DATED at the Municipality of North Middlesex this 20th day of December 2024. 

 
Carolyn Tripp, CAO 

Email carolynt@northmiddlesex.on.ca 
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